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Hello!! 
 
We are excited to get another year rolling with WLA. The days will 
be warmer, the flowers will start blooming, the birds will be 
singing, and the fish will be biting!! 
 
We are planning a Maintenance Day this spring to paint and 
upgrade the signs at our boat landings. Watch for a date and 
come help if you can!! 
 
Fishtrap, Hunter, and Lake Winter received extended growth 
walleyes again last October. We stocked 2,500 with the help of 
our members, raffle ticket sales, and walleyes for Northwest 
Wisconsin donations.  
 
We meet at 10:00 am at the Winter Town Hall. Meeting dates for 
this year will be; April 9th, May 14th, June 11th, July 9th, August 
13th, September 10th, and October 8th.  
 
We will have a booth at Spring Fling on May 28th to sell raffle 
tickets. We also plan on a float in the 4th of July parade. 
 
SCOPE has donated 8 life jackets for our “Kids Don’t Float” 
project. They are located at both landings on Lake Winter. Life 
Jackets are there to borrow and put back as needed. 
 
A major event for WLA is our Kids Fishing Event. This year it will 
be held on June 18th. Mark your calendars! 
 



We awarded a student scholarship this last year. Clint will be 
continuing his education in Environmental studies. 
 
We are working on speakers for this year. Two of which are,  
Dr. Julie Ray; Project Northwood’s Nature Center and Tom 
Heisler; Conservation Warden. 
 
The Annual Picnic will be held at Doc Smith Park on August 13th 
at 12:30 pm following our regular meeting from 10:00 am – 12:00 
pm at the Winter Town Hall. We hope you will be able to join us!! 
 
The offices of President and Treasure will be up for election this 
year. Elections will be at our June meeting. 
 
Don’t forget to checkout our website:  
www.winterlakesalliance.com If you have any questions or 
concerns, this is a good way to get a hold of us. 
 
Thank you for your support…Deb, Jeff, Rick, and Barb.  
 

http://www.winterlakesalliance.com/

